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Messagge 

The scourge of corruption is a stubborn evil in modern 
societies. The Central Vigilance Commission through its 
commendable work has continually strived to ensure that such 
evils do not find place in the fabric of India. The Vigilance 
Awareness Week serves as an annual reminder that corruption 
free India can only be engineered through the collective, 

voluntary efforts of civic-minded citizens. 

The CVC has helped awaken an unfazed, unclouded 
commitment to procedural transparency and zero tolerance for 

corrupt activities. This has been reinforced by forward-looking 
governance that no doubt takes cue from the new language of 
policies and politics. To this effect, direct benefit transfers, 
Digital India, UPI have proven effective aids in the crusade 
against malpractices that pilfer not only the hard-earned money 
of our countrymen and women but their aspirations. 

We are at a turning point in the life of India, entering the 
Amrit Kaal, and corruption-free India is the only way forward in 
our quest for enduring development. For a social, political, 

built economic ecosystem on trust, transparency and 
righteousness, I urge orne and all to internalise and exemplify the 
virtues enshrined in the Integrity Pledge. 

Yours inerely, 

(Smrti Zubin Itani) 
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MESSAGE

I am pleased to know the Central Vigilance Commission (CVC) is observing

Vigilance Awareness Week from 31't October to 6th November 2022 withthe theme

of "Xfffill-{ Effi qRiI - frfifuf, t{T{t[": Comrption free India for a developed

Nation". Such an initiative holds more meaning as it is observed during the week in

which the birth anniversary of Sardar Vallabhbhai Patel falls.

There is a need for transparency and ethics in public governance and also a

greater need to imbibe the values of integrity in all facets of life. Ensuring

accountability in public administration will go a long way in aiding the country in its

path towards rapid growth and development.

I solicit the participation of all government employees and citizens in

Vigilance Awareness Week. I convey my best wishes to the Central Vigilance

Commission and the entire team of Vigilance Officers in their fight to bring about

an ethical society.

(Kiren Rijiju)
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It is heartening to inform that the Central Vigilance Commission is
observing Vigilance Awareness Week-2022 from Sfrt October to 6th
November, 2022 with the theme "corruption free India for a developed
Nation".

As we are aware, corruption affects every section of any country. It
hampers the nation building efforts of the government. It not only
threatens sustainable economic development but also erodes ethical values
and compromises social justice. The fight against corruption is not possible
without the active participation oF ttre iommon people. The Central
Vigilance Commission has been making continuous effofts and initiatives to
create awareness and to educate people about the negative effects of
corruption on our society and economy.

I wish the Central Vigilance Commission all success in its efforts
making India a corruption free society in observing Vigilance Awareness
Week - 2022.
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